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WILLI: & CLNPA\Y

COMMERLIIAL PH{.HEHF\ SERVILCRS

July 18, 2000

Judith Ikle

California Public Utilities Commission
C/o Aspen Environmenital Group
235 Montgomery Street, Suite 800
San Francisco, CA 955.4775

AND FACSIMILE TO
SAN JOSE OFFICE
408,351.8858

RE:  Northeast San Jose Transmission Reinforcement Project
Dear Ms, Ikle:

The board of directors of Bayside Technology Park in Fremont, California, has received
information regarding a proposal by the California Public Utilities Commission to install a
transmission line, named the Northeast San Jose Transmission Reinforcement Project.

Bayside Technology Park is situated along the 880 Freeway corridor. As such, they are
strongly opposed to the installation of a transmission ling alang the eastern edge of 880,
as stated in the Executive Summary as “I-880-B Alternative”.

The owners, however, have expressed their strong support of the proposal identified in
the Executive Summary as “Westerly Route Alternative”. As stated in the summary,
“This route would avoid nearly all developed areas by following PGRE Co.’s existing
transmission corridor through parts of the Don Edwards San Francisco Bay National
Wildlife Refuge and other apen spaces.” This lacation is the most logical and less
intrusive one of any of the alternatives listed.

We appreciate your consideration of the concerns of the owners of Bayside Technology
Park.

Sincerely,

Willis & Company
Managing Agent
Bayside Technology Park

Mollie E. Choate, RPA®
Sr. Vice President Operations



